
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow, another term has flown by and already we are flying into the colder and darker months. We need to be 

ready for what the change in the weather may bring; some of you may recall the snowy days from earlier in the 

year and our having to close school early. 

My particular concern is always the safety of the children. As well as keeping us dry, bright coats will make our 

children more visible in the gloom of the autumn and winter. We also need to consider how our children are 

transported in cars. Booster seats and child seats will certainly make a difference should you have a knock; or 

worse, whilst transporting to and from school. 

I know that the Mundella team are ready for a break, next week, and I hope that you all find time to have some 

family fun whilst the children are off school. 

Thank you all for another successful few months and I look forward to your continued support next term. 

Mr Westmorland - Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Values Awards 

Well done to Dylan, Rylee and Holly in Year R, 

Jacob, Samanta, Harry in Year 1, Cassie, 

Kamile, James in Year 2, Gareth, Scarlot, Daniel 

in Year 3, Jennifer, Danny, Lily in Year 4, Lucy, 

Tiffany, Sudip in Year 5 and finally Claudia, 

Michelle and David in Year 6 who were all 

awarded values certificates today. 

Until the children are handed over to parents / 
carers, they are still the responsibility of the 
school.  With parental consent children in Years 
5 & 6 are able to travel to and from school 
unaccompanied.  We are not confident in the 
absolute safety of younger children travelling 
unaccompanied, therefore, we would ask 
parents / carers to ensure their children are 
accompanied on their journeys.  We shall not be 
allowing children to go home with adults who 
are not named on the contact list, or in taxis 
unaccompanied, to ensure their safety and 
wellbeing.  If you have arranged for someone to 
pick up your child who is not named on the 
contact list please call the office and just let us 
know, please also let us know if you would like 

Year 2      

Danny             

Year 4      

Sophie 

Year 3      

Angel 

Year 1      

Amanda         

Year 5  

Kaitlin and Sophie 

Year R     

Tomas          

Year 6    

Kai 



Attendance 

Attendance could be better but we are positive 

going into the next term! 

 

 

 

Shakespeare     

91.4% 

Carle     

93%     

Strong     

93% 

Rosen      

91.7% 

Donaldson       

90% 

Lewis    

94.3% 

What’s going on…? 

29/10/18 8.45am—children return to school. 

31/10/18—Halloween Tag Day, Years R to 5. 

31/10/18—02/11/18— Year 6 Residential. 

31/10/18 and 07/11/18 November -Basketball 

competition for Year 5 children by invitation. 

01/11/18—Year 4 walking trip to Folkestone 

museum. 

02/11/18 at 2.30pm—Year 4 class assembly 

to parents. 

Browne  

94.3% 

KTA (Kent Training & Apprenticeships) 

will be coming in to school on 

Wednesday 21st November to deliver a 

free 2 hour Christmas craft workshop.  

This is a one off session, it will run from 

2:30—4:30pm.  From 2:30—3:15pm it 

will be for just the adults and then your 

child / children will join you after 

school and until 4:30pm. 

Please let the office know if you 

would like to take part in this festive, 

craft skills workshop.  Learn something new that you 

can continue with at home! 

Mundella House Event 

Today children from all years took part in this term’s 

House Event activities.  In their house teams they 

undertook many different games involving balance, 

throwing and agility. The water drip challenge proved to 

be a huge hit with the 

children!  

Congratulations to Air who 

achieved first place!  

Reminders 

Please ensure school dinner and breakfast club 

arrears are cleared weekly. Failure to clear arrears 

may result in children not being allowed to attend 

breakfast club/have a school meal until arrears are 

cleared. If you have difficulty in paying, please 

come and see us in the school office. 

Year 2 Multi-Skills Winners!     

Year 2  attended a multi-skills event at Three 

Hills, a huge well done to 

Rosen class as with 500 points, 

they were the winning team! 

Children were incredibly well 

behaved, they learnt lots of 

new sporting skills and a great 

time was had by all. 


